Interofflce Memorandum

GOVERNMENT

FLORIDA

Decemb’ér;'28, 2017

TO: - Mayor Teresa Jacobs
-AND-
A Board of County Commissjoners
FROM: ~Jon V. Weiss, P.E., Directo

Community, Environmental ard Develop'ment
Services Department

CONTACT PERSON: Matt Suedmeyer Manager, Parks and' Recreatlon D|v15|on
“PHONE NUMBER: - (407) 836-6202 .

SUBJECT: January 9, 2018 — Work Sesswn
S Public Boat Ramps

On January 9, 2018, staff will make a presentation to the Board regarding commercial
use of public boat ramps in Orange County. This presentation is a follow-up to the
August 29, 2017 presentation regarding businesses operating at public boat ramps.

The:Board directed staff to develop an ordinance -and guidelines for businesses who. -
want to operate at these. boat ramps. Staff will present recommendations for. a draft
ordinance affecting use of publlc boat ramps and associated recreational areas and
facilites. Also included in the presentation will be the recommended operational -
-guidelines for business use at each of the 11 boat ramps throughout the County. Staff
will review the history of businesses -and provide a tlmelme for future meetings
necessary to adopt the boat ramp ordinance. .

This work session is for information purposes-only and no action is being requested.
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